Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
1) Does your council use 240 litre bins, or a smaller size? If it's a smaller size, when did the changeover happen?
We have a 140 litre bin for households of up to 4 persons since 2003

We have 240 litre bins for households of 5 to 8 people and we have 360 litre bins, if required for households of 9+ residents

2) Does your council collect waste weekly? If it's bi-weekly, or tri-weekly, when did the changeover happen?

We have a weekly collection service for both recycling and residual waste.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

